
 

Minutes of the meeting of Seaton Ross Parish Council held on  

Friday 15 May 2020 

A Parish Council meeting was held by Skype on 15 May 2020 at 7.30pm.   

Members present: J Henley (Chair), R Underwood, C Hunt, D Gascoyne, C Curran, R Chapman and K 

Wealleans. 

Apologies – G Gardham and P Johnson 

Members of the public – 0 

1/20 Declarations of interest – None. 

2/20 Footpath at West End – a parishioner had reported that one of the public rights of way at 

West end was overgrown, the signs had been removed and a gate installed to block passage - 

Agreed that the Clerk would report this to East Riding of Yorkshire Council.  

3/20 Defibrillator – Councillor Gascoyne had ordered new defibrillator pads. He reported the 

existing ones had been opened but not used - Agreed that a sign be put in the defibrillator 

asking that if anyone used it, they should inform the parish council who could order 

any replacement parts required.  

4/20 Parish Plot – a new parishioner had volunteered to maintain the plot now that the previous 

volunteer had finished - Agreed that the Parish Council buy the previous volunteer two 

bottles of wine as thanks for the work he had done.  

5/20 Planning consultations – 

a 20/01335/CLE Willow Farm Southfield Lane – it was agreed the application 

would be circulated for comments. 

6/20  Map of Seaton Ross – The History Group had draw up a map showing the location of houses 

in Seaton Ross - Agreed that the Parish Council would arrange to have 60 printed and 

placed in the phone box for parishioners who wanted a copy. This would be advertised 

in the next issue of the Seaton Ross Times. 

7/20 Emergency Plan – this had been updated - Agreed that the Clerk put the updated version 

on the website. 

The next meeting of the parish council will take place on 5 June 2020 at 7:30pm by Skype. 

 

The meeting closed at 8:00pm. 


